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December: 
8th: Christmas Program Pre-K thru 3rd    
8th:     Basketball/Cheer Pictures 

No school December 18 thru January 6. 
 
 

 
 
 

Please join us Thursday, December 8, at 7:00 in the new gym 

for Anderson’s Annual Christmas Program featuring Pre-K, 

Kindergarten, 1
st

, 2
nd

 and 3
rd

 grade.  No special attire required 

for performers (Sunday Best).  Students, please be seated in 

assigned places at 6:55.  The kids have been working very 

hard.  This is such a special event for the entire family and our 

community. 

 

 

Greetings, 
 

Every year for Christmas, we do our version of an “angel tree”.  This year, we have included apples on the 

tree, which are want and need items for teachers and their classrooms.  Please consider helping out whether 

it be with one of our Anderson families or whether it’s one of our Anderson classrooms.  Please stop by the 

office and look at the items on our Christmas tree. 

Also, please dress children appropriately for the weather each day. 

Brett Banker 

 

 

Make Every Day Count:  Boost School Attendance. 

HELP STUDENTS COMPLETE ASSIGNMENTS: 

When your child has to miss school, make arrangements with 

teachers to pick up a packet of make-up work.  Ensure that 

your child follows through, and be available to explain concepts 

or monitor their work.  If your child’s absence will be lengthy 

(for surgery, for instance), alert teachers as soon as you know 

and pick up assignments as the days go on.   

 

January 26th will be our Culture Fair.  Classes will be 

setting up booths representing a chosen country and 6th 

grade will have displays of their culture. 

The PE department is still selling the stacking cup 

sets for $20 with all proceeds going towards the 

purchase of new PE equipment.  Also, morning 

archery practice is always on Tuesday, Wednesday 

and Thursday mornings at 8:00 am.  All students’ 

accumulated practice & PE scores will be used to 

determine the next archery teams.  We will have two 

archery teams, a 4th/5th grade elementary team and 

a 5th/6th grade middle school team.  (16 on each) 

 

Santa Claus is coming to ANDERSON SCHOOL.  The Santa 

shop will be open December 7th, 8th, and 9th.  Classes 

will have assigned times but parents are free to shop 

with their child anytime.   

Be sure and check your child’s folder for lunch 

statements.  We would like to have all outstanding lunch 

balances paid in full by the end of the year.  Thank you. 

ATTENDANCE INFORMATION:  If your child is absent, you will 

receive a Robo-call at 10:00 that day, even if you have already 

contacted the office.  Please be sure to call office by 9:00 if 

your child is going to be absent.  Also if your child is later than 

9:35 or checked out before 2:10, it will be considered ½ day 

absent.  Thank you for your cooperation: 

 

 

 


